
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 11, 2010 

255 Svoboda Lane, Room 115  
La Grange, Texas 78945 
Telephone: (979) 968-3135 
Fax: (979) 968-3194 

 
Member Districts of GMA 12 
120 West Avenue E 
Milano, Texas 76556 
 
Re:   Proposed Desired Future Conditions for the Aquifers within the Fayette County 

Groundwater Conservation District 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
On February 1, 2010, our Board of Directors approved the following proposed desired future 
conditions to be presented for consideration by the member districts of GMA 12.   
 
 

Aquifer Proposed Desired Future 
Condition 

Comments 

Carrizo Limit the drawdown of the 
water levels to an average of 
60 feet of the year 2000 
conditions. 

 

Queen City Limit the drawdown to an 
average of 60 feet of the year 
2000 conditions and limit the 
drawdown in the outcrop to an 
average of 5 feet. 

 

Sparta Limit the drawdown to an 
average of  60 feet of the year 
2000 conditions and limit the 
drawdown in the outcrop to an 
average of 5 feet 

 

   

 
Directors:  

Robert Leer - Precinct 1        L. J. Calley - Precinct 2    

Charles Richter - Precinct 3  Leo Kainer - Precinct 4 

Leo Wick, Sr  - At Large  
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Yegua-Jackson Limit the drawdown to and 
average 50 feet of the current 
conditions, based on available 
data,  and limit the drawdown 
in the outcrop to an average of 
5 feet 

This aquifer is not addressed 
in the Region K Water Plan as 
of yet.  TWDB will have 
modeling available for this 
aquifer in 2010. 

Colorado Alluvium Limit the drawdown to an 
average of 30 feet of the 
current conditions, based on 
available data. 

Region K does not address 
this aquifer in the Water Plan.  

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
David A. Van Dresar  
General Manager 
 
 
** This document was present to the member districts of GMA 12 at a public meeting held 
February 11, 2010** 


